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Displaced Students Enrolled in Private Nonprofit Schools for EIA Grants 

School districts also will need to collect and report disaster-displaced student counts from PNPs within their boundaries. 
TEA encourages all school districts to immediately notify the PNPs within their boundaries about this data collection effort 
and potential grant funds.  

The school district will need to collect all parent application forms and PNP certification forms to report those student counts 
in the 2017-2018 Hurricane Relief Grant Part 1 application.  

Unique Process for PNPs receiving EIA Grant Funds 

Parents of displaced students enrolled in a PNP will be required to submit an application to the school district to request EIA 
grant funds to be provided to the PNP where their child is enrolled.  The school district will then need to verify with the PNP 
that those students were enrolled in the PNP prior to February 9, 2018. The Parent Application for Emergency Impact Aid 
form to be completed by the parents of displaced students attending PNPs also is available on the TEA Grant Opportunities 
web page.  

Once the EIA grant is awarded to the school district, the district is required to issue payments to the PNP for each eligible 
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